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To our customers 

 

 

 

                  23. August 2018 

        
Declaration of conformity with the REACh regulation (1907/2006/EC), SVHC candidate list of 27-06-2018 
Declaration of conformity with the RoHS directive (2011/65/EU, Annex IV 2014/16/EU and  
Annex II 2015/863/EU)) 
Declaration of conformity with the WEEE directive (2012/19/EU) 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

as a manufacturer of mechanical and electronic distance and angle measurement systems we are a 
downstream user (manufacturer of products) according to the REACh regulation. According to the information 
of our suppliers, the materials we use do not contain substances of the SVHC candidate list (ECHA 191 
substances) or the maximum permissible limits are observed, respectively. We agreed with our suppliers that 
they provide us only with REACh- and RoHS conformant products. If the products fail to conform with the 
regulations and directives, the suppliers are obliged to inform us immediately. 

Whenever we are aware that our products are subject to the obligation to notify, we will inform you by our own 
accord. 

We confirm that the production of our standard products conforms with the RoHS directive and its further 
applicable requirements. 

For specific products (e.g. MA508/1) and their areas of use we are registered with EAR (foundation “Register 
of waste electrical equipment”) under Reg. no. DE 78423076 according to the WEE directive in order to 
ensure expert disposal of devices marketed by us. 

Please understand that that we cannot complete special questionnaires due to the increasing number of 
inquiries. However, we hope that this letter contains your desired information and thank you for your trust and 
good cooperation. 
 
Kind regards 
 
SIKO GmbH 
 
 
 
Sven Wischnewski 
B.Eng, Managing Director 

http://echa.europa.eu/de/candidate-list-table

